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References to CMTBC in this news story also, where appropriate, refer to College of 
Complementary Health Professionals of BC (CCHPBC). 

On March 25, 2024, CMTBC held a Practice Development Program information session. The 
information session was held to: 

• Assist RMTs in understanding the Practice Development Program 
• Support successful completion of the Practice Development Program 
• Answer questions about the Practice Development Program 

As a follow-up to the information session, CMTBC has updated the Quality Assurance 
Frequently Asked Questions page to include questions received from registrants both in 
advance of and during the information session. 

A video of the information session is now available. 

Evidence-Based Practice Standard of Practice 

The Evidence-Based Practice Standard of Practice, which went into effect on January 15, 2024, 
sets clear expectations for how RMTs incorporate an evidence-based practice approach into 
their practice.  

An additional resource to help registrants understand and apply the Evidence-Based Practice 
standard to their practice can now be on the Evidence-Based Practice page. 

 

https://vimeo.com/927742406



